APR 191978
Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Coumpany
ATTN: Mr. James S. Grant
Vice President - Energy
Supply
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OB 43652

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 3, 1978, i{nforming us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance {dentified
i{n our letter dated March 13, 1978. Ve will examine your cor-
rective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Yacility and
Materials Safety Branch

ce: Mr. T. D. Murray, Statiom
Superintendent
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